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Kyra – Lee 
To whom it may concern,
Erin Le Roux has done day work on M/Y Kyra-Lee based in the V&A Waterfront, Cape Town from 20 March 2023 to 31 March 2023.
Her responsibilities were to work in a team doing washdowns, maintaining cleanliness, polishing and detailing all the stainless steel and treating the rust, washing the boats tender, cleaning and detailing the engine room, treating the teak on the boat with step 1, step 2 and step 3, cleaning the black hull and cleaning both the black and white fenders of the boat. She also assisted on the interior doing stewardess work with the head stewardess on the boat.

In the time spent working with Erin, she has proven herself as a valuable crew member. Her attention to detail, consistent good work and ability to use logic when working makes it easy to trust her to successfully complete any task without supervision.

Erin fitted in effortlessly with the other crew and was easily placed into given tasks that needed to be completed. She is always willing to go the extra mile and goes above and beyond what was asked of her, maintained a great attitude towards everything and was eager to learn. She showed up on time, excited every morning and ready to get to work.
Erin is an asset onboard any vessel. I highly recommend her for future employment. We will be sad to lose her from M/Y Kyra-Lee but wish her the best of luck in her yachting career going forward.
If you wish to contact me with any further questions, please do not hesitate to do so.
Regards
	Ryno Domingues
Lead Deckhand M/Y Kyra-Lee
(+27) 843956602  
Email: mykyralee1@gmail.com
	  Duncan Baker
  Captain M/Y Kyra-Lee
  (+27) 723694060
  Email: duncan@squadronconsulting.co.za



image1.jpeg




